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All Saints Church Newsletter

This evening, 9pm in Chapel, Compline, a short
service of night prayer.

Next Sunday, 24th March, Palm Sunday
An order of service with music links will be on our website at the
weekend.  

8am Holy Communion 

10am Holy Communion  with the narrative from Mark's Gospel
Chapter 11.  We begin by gathering in the square near
the cafe, ready to process around the square,
pausing to reflect on the atmosphere in Jerusalem
just before Passover.  (If raining we gather in the Hall.)

All are welcome also to 6.30pm worship Making
Room for God
Holy Week and Easter Services 2024 
Monday 25th,Tuesday and 26th Wednesday 27th Holy Communion
at 7.30pm

reflecting with Mark's Gospel chapters 13 and 14 on human
destructiveness, false messiahs and human capacity for both
tenderness and bitterness.

Maundy Thursday

Thursday 28th Holy Communion at 7.30pm

Remembering the Last Supper and Jesus washing the disciples'
feet, followed by The Watch, remembering Jesus' time in the
Garden of Gethsemane.

Good Friday

Friday 29th Walk of Witness along the High Street starting with a
service at 11.15 am at New Life Baptist Church and Walking to All
Saints

https://click.mailerlite.com/link/c/YT0yNDQwMDUxNzk1NjAzNDk1NDI0JmM9ejlyOSZiPTEyOTgyODI4MzMmZD1hM3IxZzJ4.YS4IgF8mp0H0IBfpEcW-hALTkACyjkQ4oypflZEpGIw


1-3pm Meditations on the Characters at the Cross following Marks
Gospel

Saturday 30th March

7.30pm Vigil Service

Easter Sunday 31st March(Note: Clocks go forward Saturday night)

6am Dawn Service in the Village Square Followed by breakfast

Holy Communion at 8.00 am

Holy Communion at 10.00 am

Annual Parochial Church Meeting 
Sunday 21st April 2024 11.45 following morning worship and coffee. 

This is a chance to review the past year; celebrate your many gifts
and contributions that have made ministry, worship and service to
Kings Heath here possible for another year; check our finances are
in good order; elect new Church Council members and
Churchwarden(s) and anticipate the coming year.

Please consider who you would like to be part of the Church
Council decision making.  Nominations, with proposer and
seconder, can be added to the list published in Church.

Please also consider whom you might encourage to be
Churchwarden.  

If you would like to know more about this role, please speak to David,
or more importantly, Tony Cocks, Chris Pearce or Sarah Wilson who
can give you honest description of the life of a Churchwarden.





Slavery and the Anglican church
online seminar

Tomorrow University of Liverpool's
Centre for the Study of International
Slavery has teamed up with the
Church of England Racial Justice Unit
(CoERJU) as part of their Truth-
Telling: Slavery and the Anglican
Church project to co-hosting a series
of online seminars.

The first event will take place online, on
Thursday 21st March, 4.30-6.00pm
and will be centred around the theme
"People not Property, Names not
Numbers".

The webinar will explore the
relationship between the Church and



slavery in terms of involvement,
financial benefit, and the impact on
religious teachings.

You can get your free ticket through
the registration link on Ticket Source
here.

Saints Alive magazine Click here to read all
the recent issues

The Revd Lynn Busfield offers these weekly opportunities for
reflection: 

New fellowship group on Monday evenings at 7.30pm informally to discuss
the previous morning’s sermon.

There is room for up to eight people each time, so it would be helpful if you
could let the host - Lynn Busfield - know if you are coming:
email: lynnbusfield58@icloud.com

Address: Flat 4, 28 Gracewell Road, B13 9XG

For our prayers

We pray for all services under threat from Birmingham City Council's financial
crisis.  We pray for all libraries, especially in neighbourhoods perhaps less likely

than Kings Heath to be able to mount an effective campaign. 

We pray for integrity, imagination and openness in our worship and witness this
Holy Week and Easter.

Among those in our community who are unwell, we remember  Charlotte
Dunlop, Helen Fenton, Roger Tyrrell, Wendy Turner, Richard Sharif and King

Charles. 

We remember those who have died, including Philip Arrand.

Do you know someone who would like to receive this newsletter? Do
forward it to them

If you have received a forwarded email, click here to subscribe:

https://click.mailerlite.com/link/c/YT0yNDQwMDUxNzk1NjAzNDk1NDI0JmM9ejlyOSZiPTEyOTgyODI4MzgmZD11N2Q5czhn.nrE1xnu-nD-nDp00B5Jf_DNEUi5PXgC-Y9uIu_Bw8lw
https://click.mailerlite.com/link/c/YT0yNDQwMDUxNzk1NjAzNDk1NDI0JmM9ejlyOSZiPTEyOTgyODI4NDgmZD1yNXEwYThu.0n_WDd1PaeFoZuqmUgpdGMJxlmv03YwteBotxUFu-lM
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Vicarage Road, Kings Heath, Birmingham
United Kingdom

You received this email because you gave
permission for All Saints church to contact

you. If you would rather not receive any
further emails, please click unsubscribe

below.

Unsubscribe

SUBSCRIBE TO NEWSLETTER
<parishoffice@allsaintschurchkh.org>
</parishoffice@allsaintschurchkh.org>

Best wishes,
David The Revd Canon David Warbrick, Vicar of All Saints Kings Heath

vicar@allsaintschurchkh.org
(0121) 444 0260

All Saints Church
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